## Hoover News April 6, 1922 Hoover Singles Bowling Tournement

Do you like bowling? The Hoover Company held many events throughout its history for its employees, including this bowling tournament in 1922! Held on April 11 from 5:30-11:30 pm at the Central Alleys bowling alley in Canton, Ohio, it was the championship round for The Hoover Company bowling singles. There were many prizes offered, including medals, a box of cigars, and assorted other items. "She's going to be some night." is said in the newsletter, so this event held much promise of excitement.

How clean do you want your floors? In these ads from the 1930s, the Hoover Company emphasized the ability of their vacuums to get floors super clean by claiming that a Hoover vacuum could get floors as clean as someone would want their dishes or their baby's bottle to be, which would be pretty clean. Both ads also highlight the target audience for the vacuum, the women of the house who were in charge of taking care of children, doing dishes, and general housekeeping, such as vacuuming the floors.





For many years the Hoover Company has marketed their vacuums and other products as a perfect gift for friends and family for the holiday season, as can be seen in these ads, one from 1960 and one from 1952. The Hoover Company also had some other regular traditions each holiday season, including a Christmas letter from the CEO in the company newsletter, Hoover News, as well as other community related events. These ads really show the holiday spirit of the Hoover Company!



